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OFFICIAL PRESS RELEASE 
March 18, 2020 

 
Citizens of the West Prairie School District, 
 
The West Prairie Board of Education plans to hold a regular meeting on Thursday, March 19, 
2020.  On the agenda are two opportunities for the public to address the Board of Education. 
 
The first is a Public Hearing for the inclusion of paving work in the Health Life Safety plans for 
West Prairie Middle School and West Prairie High School. 
 
The second includes Public Comment on the regular meeting agenda.   
 
Given the circumstances, members of the public may be unable to attend the meeting.  
 
 If 50 or more people attend the meeting, it will be cancelled.   
 
In the event a member of the public would like to exercise their voice, three alternate options will 
be provided beyond attending the meeting. 
 

1) Call 309-331-3539 for an audio opportunity to speak to the Board.  If you get a busy 
signal, it means someone is talking to the board.  Leave a message.  You will be called 
back. 

2) Email the Board at wpboardmembers@wp103.org 
3) Submit a written statement to the Unit Office prior to 5:00 pm on Thursday, March 19, 

2020. 
 
If you have questions regarding the meeting or this communication, please call the Unit Office at 
309-776-3180.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carol L. Kilver 
 
Carol L. Kilver  
Superintendent 
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